
 

December 2022 Prayer Letter 
    

 

Dear Faithful Supporters, 

  

This Christmas season we hope that your home and your heart will be filled 

with the presence of God and a peace that surpasses all understanding in the 

midst of all conflict, difficulty, and circumstances you might be surrounded with. 

  

We are looking forward to seeing our Spanish side of the family this year for 

Christmas and celebrating the greatest gift of all. In fact, Donovan was able to 

explain the true meaning of Christmas at school recently. We praise God that 

he was able to share a little bit about Jesus with his classmates and teacher. 

  

I want to share with you something big that's coming up in 2023: 

  

God has provided a place for our church! 

  

This space has so much potential! The primary purpose of the location is of 

course a meeting place for the church. We are looking forward to inviting 

people to join us for Bible studies and worship. 

  



 

It has a great location, and we want to offer activities that would keep people 

coming to this place. We will be offering English classes in the afternoons and 

the students will be exposed to Christian materials that will spark gospel 

conversations as I have already done with them. I also would like to offer 

Christian counseling for families and individuals. I have met many people who 

are struggling with anxiety, depression, etc. that are receiving a humanistic 

answer to their God-need. We can provide a better answer through the Bible! I 

look forward to having a safe space where people can come and meet Jesus. 

I am going to receive training for a relapse prevention and addiction recovery 

program to offer a Biblical response to addictions this January. One of the 

effects of the pandemic in our area has been an increase in substance abuse, 

and it is causing problems in families in our community. 

  

There are some details that need to hash out still, and we are hoping to be able 

to get into the building by the end of April. We are praying for it to be sooner. 

We will need to do some remodeling to get the space fit for church use. I’ll keep 

you updated on the progress the best I can.  

 

 

  

https://ramirezinspain.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bdcf4d33ae6370182b2d7c9af&id=7dfbc9975e&e=206956955c
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Prayer Points 

• Please join us praising God for this storefront and for how He is 

working to establish this church here. 

• Help us pray that everything will go smoothly in our entering into 

this space and that we may be able to get into the space sooner 

and start with the remodel. 

• Pray for the people we have shared the gospel with, that they 

would be able to reflect on the gift of God this Christmas and 

accept Him as their Savior. 

 

 

 

We are very excited about this and 

how God has been working in this 

situation so far. Thank you so much 

for your support of our work here in 

Fraga, Spain. 

 

Although we will try to save as much 

as we can, there will be many 

expenses as we move into the space 

such as handicap accessibility and 

furnishings. Would you pray about 

this and ask God if you could partner 

with us in this area? I’d love to give 

you more details about specific 

https://ramirezinspain.us12.list-manage.com/track/click?u=bdcf4d33ae6370182b2d7c9af&id=a12e41593a&e=206956955c


 

needs soon. 

  

We wish you a very Merry Christmas 

and a blessed New Year! 

 

All for Jesus! 

 

Victor and Maddy Ramirez 

ramirezinspain.com  
 

Support the North Spain Project  
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